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Catanach, David, EMNRD 

From: Phyllis Edwards [PEdwards@conchoresources.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2007 2:29 PM 

To: Catanach, David, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: Polaris B Fed No. 6 

I am sorry I delayed in answering you, but I was vacationing !!! 

Thanks so much for helping COG with this application !!! 

(Phytfts Edwards 
COG Operating LLC 
Fasken Tower II 
550 W. Texas Avenue, Suite 1300 
Midland, TX 79701 
432-685-4340 P 
432-685-4399 F 
pedwards@conchoresources.com 

Original Message 
From: Catanach, David, EMNRD [mailto:david.catanach@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2007 3:22 PM 
To: Phyllis Edwards 
Subject: RE: Polaris B Fed No. 6 

Phyllis, 

I think I messed up. I drafted a non-standard well location order as if it were a directional well. Anyway, I 
had it in a pile of permits 
for Mark's signature, and I intended to wait to issue the permit until I heard from you, but apparently, it 
made it's way to Mark's desk 
and has been signed and sent out. I'll issue you guys an amended order stating that the well is to be a 
conventional vertical well. 

David 

From: Phyllis Edwards [mailto:PEdwards@conchoresources.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2007 2:07 PM 
To: Catanach, David, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Polaris B Fed No. 6 

Dear David, 

I did not get back with you sooner because I was out of the office. 

I spoke with our landman and he verified that the SE/4 is a single federal lease that has common 
ownership. I am sorry I omitted that statement on the filing. 

COG wishes to drill VERTICALLY from the non-standard location of 1156' FSL & 1650' FEL. 
If allowed to drill this well vertically, COG would be encroaching on our own acreage. 

5/17/2007 
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As always, thanks for your help !!! 

(Phyllis Edwards 
COG Operating LLC 
Fasken Tower II 
550 W. Texas Avenue, Suite 1300 
Midland, TX 79701 
432-685-4340 P 
432-685-4399 F 

pedwards@conchoresources. com 

Original Message 
From: Catanach, David, EMNRD [mailto:david.catanach@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2007 3:27 PM 
To: Phyllis Edwards 
Subject: Polaris B Fed No. 6 
Hi Phyllis, 

I'm a little confused on this application. Is the plan still to directionally drill the well from a surface 
location 1156' FSL & 1650' FEL to a standard 
bottomhole location 990' FSL & 1650' FEL? 

Also, can you verify that the SE/4 is a single federal lease that has common ownership? 

Thanks, 

David Catanach 
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